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Thank you for this opportunity to offer my testimony on Senate Bill 530. Oregon has 

made important progress to reduce emissions, but more is needed. We are warned 

by the IPCC that we need to do much more to avoid the worst effects of the climate 

crisis. This bill will encourage and allow foresters, farmers, ranchers across the state 

to use practices that will preserve our land and water. I have an undying interest in 

this happening so that my children and grandchildren get to enjoy the incredible 

natural beauty of our state and even more importantly, to have clean fresh air and 

water to breathe. Please invest in Natural Climate Solutions, SB 530, to help address 

climate change and the livability of our state.  


